

October 20, 2014

Ms. Catherine Biondo Service Committee Chair Northeastern University School of Law Library 400 Huntington Avenue, 302-C Knowles Boston, MA 02115

Dear Ms. Biondo:

On behalf of the Worcester Public Library, I would like to sincerely thank you for the mini-collection of legal reference-type book titles based on the American Association of Law Libraries' Public Library Toolkit.

The collection will certainly benefit our patrons and we are grateful for the generosity of the Law Libraries of New England and its publishers.

I sincerely thank you once again and hope that you will continue to extend your valuable support in the future.

Very truly yours,

Dr. Tracey Leger-Homby Interim Head Librarian

cc: Ms. Cara Young

Ms. Pingsheng Chen